
Dear Friend and Neighbor, 
We appreciate your participation with and support of Cornell 
Cooperative Extension of Erie County, and are writing to ask you 
to consider making a financial donation to the association now, to 
help with programming in 2018. We receive base funding from Erie 
County, as well as funding from the state and federal government. 
Your enrollment and participation fees help to cover program 
expenses, and CCE Erie also actively and successfully seeks 
grant funding to build programs that address community needs. 
Your donation today will be an investment in our educational 
programming in 4-H Youth Development, Agriculture, Consumer 
Horticulture, and Nutrition. 

Why should YOU support Cornell 
Cooperative Extension of Erie County? 
Because…

1.	… we change lives through knowledge. We help people to 
put research-supported education to work to improve their 
lives and contribute to their communities.

2.	 … we empower youth to make the best better through 
leadership, civic engagement, community service, and 
hands-on learning.  

3.	 … we help farmers to improve production, business, 
marketing, labor and economic development practices.

4.	… we boost low-income and limited-resource resident’s 
knowledge about eating healthy on a budget, and increasing 
physical activity.

5.	 … we teach individuals and communities how to adopt 
environmentally friendly gardening methods.

6.	… we do all of this by collaborating with dozens of local 
organizations and hundreds of volunteers.

To learn more about what we did in Erie County in 2017, read our 
Annual Report at erie.cce.cornell.edu.

We need you. Please help us fund 2018 programming. Donors like 
YOU help to improve our residents lives, and help to create strong 
local communities!
With gratitude,

Karen Schmitz			  Diane Held
President			   Executive Director
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Yes, I would like to contribute to the CCE Erie Annual Appeal.
	 $25, 		  $50, 		  $75, 		  $100, 	 $250, 	 other $______

             My check is enclosed, payable to CCE Erie County.

	   If you prefer to make a secure contribution online using a major credit card, please visit our 	
	   website at: erie.cce.cornell.edu. You will find a link on our homepage.

Your sponsorship is Tax Deductible.

   I would like my gift to be used specifically for:

Association needs as prioritized by the Board of Directors

4-H Youth Development Program

Agriculture Program

Master Gardener Program

Nutrition Program

Name or Business ________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________

Email __________________________________________________

Phone (optional) _________________________________________

MAIL TO:  CCE of Erie County
		         21 South Grove Street
	     	        East Aurora, NY 14052


